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About “Inside The Clarion University Libraries” 

The Clarion University Libraries newsletter is published weekly when classes are in session. 

Through Inside, we share information about our services and resources with the campus 

community. Inside is best viewed with Microsoft Outlook. However, you can read a PDF version of 

Inside online. Access it through the Libraries’ homepage at: http://www.clarion.edu/29806/ 

Welcome! 

The University Libraries welcome all new and 

returning students, as well as faculty and staff. This 

is the first issue of our electronic newsletter for the 

new academic year. Inside The Clarion University 

Libraries is published on a regular basis to keep you 

up-to-date on Library services and resources.  

We encourage you to visit the Carlson or Suhr Libraries and check out our 

Web pages at www.clarion.edu/library. We offer a wide array of 

services, many of which are available through the Web site. 

In the coming weeks, we will be sharing information with you about our 

services and resources. Watch for our communications and please don’t 

hesitate to contact us when you need information resources and support. 

Carlson And Suhr Libraries’ Services 
Carlson and Suhr Libraries offer a wealth of information 

resources in print, media, and electronic forms. Reference 

Librarians are available to provide you with personalized 

assistance. If you need to use a computer, the Libraries 

have plenty! Both libraries are wireless zones and 

notebook computers are available for loan. Visit the libraries or contact us 

for more information. 

Library Hours Change  
We are pleased to report that the President, Provost and the 

University Libraries listened to the comments of students last 

year regarding operating hours at Carlson Library. The 

commitment has been made, even during these lean times, 

to restore hours to what they were the year before last. 

Carlson Library will remain open till midnight on Sunday through Thursday 

evenings and will open at 1:00 p.m. on Sunday. 
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Carlson Library Hours 814-393-2301 

Monday – Thursday: 8:00 a.m. - 12:00 a.m. 

Friday: 8:00 a.m. -  5:00 p.m. 

Saturday: 9:00 a.m. -  5:00 p.m. 

Sunday: 1:00 p.m. - 12:00 a.m. 

 

Suhr Library Hours 814-676-6591 

Monday – Thursday: 8:00 a.m. -  9:00 p.m. 

Friday: 8:00 a.m. -  4:00 p.m. 

Saturday: 9:00 a.m. -  4:00 p.m. 

Sunday: Closed 

 
Please note that both libraries will be closed over the  

Labor Day weekend (Saturday through Monday). 

Library Tip: ID Card 
Don’t forget to bring your Clarion University ID Card with 

you when you visit the Library. Your card enables you to 

check materials out from the Library, borrow a wireless 

notebook computer, and print from the computer labs 

when you have Eagle Dollars on your card. 

 

 

Computer Tip: What Version Are You? 
Okay, here's a quick tip that may only apply to a few, but it's one that 

anyone can try. If you're ever in need of knowing the version number of a 

program (For example, 3.5.3 as seen below), then all you need to do is 

click Help>About(Program name). 
 
 

 

Most programs have this information readily 

available and it comes in handy if you're 

looking for a specific version or patch for a 

program. Give it a try in your favorite 

program today! 
 

 



Something To Think About: 

 

 

 

I'm a great believer in luck 
and I find the harder I work, 

the more I have of it. 
 

~ Thomas Jefferson 

 

 


